
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
January 16, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff Grinnell, 
Steven DiVirgilio 
 
PRVA insurance will increase by $5,000 this fiscal year. The Board discussed how to pay 
for the increase. 
 
The Board reviewed the late fee structure and discussed more aggressive late penalties. 
 
The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday Feb 13  5:45 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


